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County Road 98 Closure on January 29 & 30 
(Between County Roads 27 and 29)  

 
(Woodland, CA) – Due to utility relocation, County Road 98, from County Road 27 to County Road 
29, will have a single lane closure on Tuesday January 29.  The same segment of road, will be closed to 
all through traffic on Wednesday January 30, 2013, from about 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. (see attached 
diagram).   
 
Closure dates may be extended or modified subject to weather conditions.  Detour signs will direct and 
inform motorists of the closure. 
 
During the road closure, access to properties north of Plainfield station will be from County Road 27 and 
access to Plainfield station will be from County Road 29.  Access to properties will be provided at all 
times. 
 
This project will relocate Wave Broadband communication lines as part of the County Road 98 Safety 
Improvement Project.  The relocation is funded by Wave Broadband.   
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Attachment: CR98 Closure Map 


